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GPSC2 GPSC2 - Inquiry into Post School Disability Programs

From: "Gerry Gray"

To: <gpscno2@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 4/03/2005 4:16 PM

Subject: Inquiry into Post School Disability Programs

To Steven Reynoids

Dear Mr Reynolds,
| have just submitted on the on-line connection. However | am unsure as to whether the submission was
accepted electronically. Therefore | am rewriting it in this format (as a back-up).

The Catholic Education Commission NSW has been involved in supporting students who move into DADHC
Post School Disability programs for more than ten years. The number of students who require admission into
“transition to work” and “community participation” programmes (previously ATLAS) has been steadily
increasing each year. We have a real interest in the inquiry and it's outcomes as they relate to students
progressing on to programmes from schools in the Catholic sector and would welcome the opportunity for
further input.

Mrs Geraldine Gray

State Coordinator: Special Learning Needs
Catholic Education Commission New South Wales
PO Box A169

Sydney South NSW 1235

Phone 92871543

Fax 92646308
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